
            Jesus Anointed at Bethany                   

 

Jesus Is Lord of the Sabbath                                                     
23 One Sabbath Jesus was going through the grainfields, and as his 
disciples walked along, they began to pick some heads of grain. 24 The 
Pharisees said to him, “Look, why are they doing what is unlawful on 
the Sabbath?”  

25 He answered, “Have you never read what David did when he and his 
companions were hungry and in need? 26 In the days of Abiathar the 
high priest, he entered the house of God and ate the consecrated 
bread, which is lawful only for priests to eat. And he also gave some to 
his companions.” 

27 Then he said to them, “The Sabbath was made for man, not man for 
the Sabbath. 28 So the Son of Man is Lord even of the Sabbath.” 
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                                      This Week. 
Book Club                Wednesday  1.30 pm  5th June 
Meditation Session        Thursday  2 pm. 6th June              
Yarn Sisters                             Friday 10 am 7th June 
 
                                 What’s News 
Meditation 
Our next meditation session will be next Thursday, June 6, at 
2pm in the middle hall. Previous attendance at a session or 
experience in mediation is not required.  
 
Membership  
Just a reminder that there will be a (brief) meeting after Soap 
Box on June 9th to talk about membership. Primarily, the aim is 
to clarify the membership position where there is some 
uncertainty of people’s category but to also inform people of the 
membership options in the Uniting Church and invite any who 
may desire to be members to make that step.  
If you have any questions please see Gary, Max or Annette. 
 
Minister’s leave 
Please note, Gary will be taking the last of his leave from June 10 
- 24. If there are any situations which need attention, especially of 
a pastoral matter, please refer it to a member of Church Council.  
                                                                      Gary Stuckey (Rev) 
Yarn Sisters 
Our next knitting morning is on next Friday, 7th June, at the 
Seacliff SLSC, at 10.00am.  Bring along any projects you've 
finished/ working on for a show and tell morning. 
                                                                                   Heather G  
Big Book Sale Trading Table 
Donations of cakes and biscuits can be delivered to the church 
kitchen on Friday, 7th June, around mid afternoon.  Don't forget 
to include a list of the ingredients.  Many thanks. 
                                                                                    Heather G 
 
 



First Wednesday Book Club 
Hullo everyone. 
I hope you're enjoying this beautiful weather, the last before the 
RAIN ('What's that?' you ask) and cold set in for a few days. 
Book Club will be at Annette's next Wednesday, 5th June , 
starting at 1.30 pm. Looking forward to seeing you all again and 
having our usual lively discussion.                                   Josie 
Cogs n’ Coffee 
Nine of us did the ride through a very dry Onkaparinga wet lands, 
no water to be seen except for the river. Coastal views were 
stunning. 
Next week's ride is to Plant 4 via Sturt Creek, airport track and 
the Torrens. Meet at the shops on Wed at 8.30am.         Brian 
 

 
 
Prayer Points from UC E - News 
 
• For all struggling with conflict, poverty and starvation 

  
• For the crisis in the Middle East, may we continue to pray for 

peace and compassion for all. 
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Worship Leader for Today: Rev. Gary Stuckey   HC     
Lectionary for Today: 2 June 2024: 1 Sm 3: 1 - 10;             
Ps 139: 1 - 6, 13 - 18;  2 Cor 4: 5 - 12; Mk 2: 23 - 3: 6.                                             
Reminder for Stewards:  9 June 2024    
Bob Heywood              Harry Davidson   

 

 

 

 

 

Brian Gepp 

 

 

                              

 

 

 

                                       
Church Office Information 

Phone / Email contact 

 8296 1517 

                        Email: office@seacliffuc.org.au 

 
                          Website:  www.seacliffuc.net 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to 
newsletter@seacliffuc.org.au 
by 5pm on Wednesdays.            
If you do not have access to 
email, please contact the church 
office and it will be forwarded for 
you.  

 

Our Minister is Rev. Gary 
Stuckey. 
Contact :   

Mobile : 0488 017 187,      

Home phone : 8270.2862  
email :  
minister@seacliffuc.org/au 
 

 

 

Welcome to our Church.  
Things you need to know, especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an 
emergency evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns 
under the Pine Tree. St John First Aid Kit - on top of the 
pigeon holes up from the ramp. Toilets are available through 
the door front right of the Worship Area or out through the 
turn around point on the ramp. Morning tea is held after the 
service – we hope you will join with us.  According to our 
Covid plan, please note the seating arrangements within the 
building for your safety. 
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